
 
 

Important Notice 
Belt (Shore) Parkway 

Full Roadway Closure  
Bay Ridge Avenue 

Contract No. HBK – 1089 
 

Brooklyn    Community Board No. 10                 January 2015   
 
Beginning at 10:00 p.m. on Thursday, January 15, the left lane on the westbound, and the left lane 
on the eastbound Belt Parkway at Bay Ridge Avenue (Exit 1) will be closed. Starting at 12:01 a.m. 
on Friday, the full westbound roadway will be closed intermittently, as needed for installation of 
concrete deck beams within the center portion (current work zone) of the bridge. Full closures will 
last up to 15 minutes each; each closure will not begin until the queue from the prior closure has 
dissipated. All travel lanes will re-open to traffic on Friday, January 16, at 5:00 a.m. 
 

 
 
Questions regarding the project may be addressed to: Jonathan Joseph, Community Liaison at (347) 702-
6430 – (347) 203-9530 (cell)  or SevenBeltBridgesoutreach@gmail.com You may also call 311. Please be 
prepared to give your name, your borough, and the project number HBK – 1089 to be correctly routed to 
the project management team. 
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